PROVIDER-BASED BILLIING

What is Provider-Based Billing?
Provider-Based billing is a type of billing for services provided in a clinic or
department that is considered part of a hospital facility. Provider- Based

Billing has become a common model of practice for health systems locally
and around the U.S.

What changes occur with Provider-Based Billing?
Beginning September 1, 2025, visits to Thibodaux Regional Clinics will be
classified as hospital outpatient services. As a result, billing statements
will show two charges:
e Hospital Facility/Technical Services: For use of rooms, equipment,
and support services.

e Physician and Clinical Professional Services: For care provided by
your medical provider

Who is affected by this change?

e Patients with Traditional Medicare and Medicaid will see separate
claims and experience a small increase in out-of-pocket costs
(typically around $25).

e Commercial insurance patients are generally unaffected.

e Supplemental insurance may cover additional charges.

Your care will remain unchanged; you will continue to see your regular
providers without disruption.

If you have questions, please call Thibodaux Regional Financial Services
at 985-493-4941.




